





Hunslet Moor Primary School Headteacher: Miss H Darley Telephone: 0113 271 7257

Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk

FOCUS Week- Into University

20.01.25-24.01.25

6A-GRADUATION INVITE TO PARENTS

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As you know, IntoUniversity Leeds South is looking forward to welcoming 6A to attend their FOCUS Week which will run from Monday 20th January to Friday 24th January 2025

On Friday (24.01.25) of that week, we will be taking the children to The University of Leeds. This will take place during school hours.

On that day we plan on showcasing all our hard work to parents and therefore invite you to meet us there at 12.40 on the steps of the Parkinson Building Woodhouse, Leeds LS2 9JT where you will be met by a member of the Into Uni staff who will take you to the special presentation and graduation ceremony. After the ceremony, we plan to take the children back to school by coach.

IF you would like to take your child home straight after the ceremony, you can. However, you must return the reply slip below. Children will not be allowed to go home with other children's parents from the ceremony. Any child whose parent returns the slip but does not attend the ceremony will be taken by coach back to school with the rest of the class. If you do not return a slip, I will presume you don't want to take your child home directly from the ceremony and they will travel back to school with the other children and staff.

Yours Faithfully,		
Miss Eardley (6A's teach	her)	
	<u> </u>	
	Graduation- Reply Slip 24.01.25	
I will arrive promptly by	12.40 at the meeting point (Parkinson building steps, W	oodhouse, Leeds LS2 9JT) to come
to the graduation cerem	ony and then take my child home with me afterwards.	y 2
Signed	(parent/carer) of (child's name)	in 6A.
My name and mobile ph		

The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Mrs K Dellow, Miss H Darley, Miss L Bolger, Mrs L Hemingway, Mrs F May and Mrs D Graham







